
In the busyness of everyday it can be so easy to get caught up in “our own little world”.  We can 
drive, walk and pass by people and places without even seeing them. How often on your regular run 
to work have you arrived and had to double check with yourself that you actually drove there  - 
because you really don’t remember it? 

When was the last time you stopped to appreciate the people and places around you that make up 
the community you live in? How do you positively contribute to this community (outside of rates 
and taxes)? How could you make a difference? 

I have been privileged over the years to work with very generous businesses. Many give to the 
schools of the region, the local Rescue Helicopter, and to other charities. When we give beyond 
ourselves and share it with our team, it can be a key factor in helping team members have a 
greater sense of purpose. 

One company in WA Australia has a vehicle available for use should a fire breakout in the outback 
where they are based. Team members are encouraged to be part of the volunteer fire service. The 
team and the community really appreciate this commitment to keeping everyone safe.  Other 
companies form teams for good causes like “Relay for Life”. Besides the much needed money they 
raise, there is something about doing something physically demanding , shoulder to shoulder, that 
is very bonding. 

Social responsibility is becoming a factor of assessment and measurement for businesses. This is 
reflected in many ways through carbon footprint, recycling practices, ethical supply chains and 
positive impact on the community/communities where businesses are physically located. 

Here is a checklist I have found useful to see where you might work on to improve the positive 
impact you have in your community. Appreciation is shown in many ways and when a company 
commits to deliberate actions it can make a radical difference to community where team members 
live. 

Use the list and brainstorm with your team – What could you do today that would make life better 
now and in thefuture? 
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Appreciating The Community You Live In

We can add or subtract from our surroundings.  

What will you be remembered for?

Here's to your success!

The Think Right Team
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